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The observed meteor speed distribution provides
information on the underlying orbital distribution of
Earth-intersecting meteoroids. It also affects space-
craft risk assessments; faster meteors do greater dam-
age to spacecraft surfaces. Although radar meteor net-
works have measured the meteor speed distribution
numerous times, the shape of the de-biased speed dis-
tribution varies widely from study to study. Optical
characterizations of the meteoroid speed distribution
are fewer in number, and in some cases the original
data is no longer available. Finally, the level of uncer-
tainty in these speed distributions is rarely addressed.

In this work, we present the optical meteor speed
distribution extracted from the NASA and SOMN all-
sky networks [1, 2] and from the Canadian Automated
Meteor Observatory (CAMO) [3]. We also revisit the
radar meteor speed distribution observed by the Cana-
dian Meteor Orbit Radar (CMOR) [4]. Together, these
data span the range of meteoroid sizes that can pose a
threat to spacecraft. In all cases, we present our bias
corrections and incorporate the uncertainty in these
corrections into uncertainties in our de-biased speed
distribution. Finally, we compare the optical and radar
meteor speed distributions and discuss the implica-
tions for meteoroid environment models.
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